
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Kenneth P. LaValle

SENATOR LAVALLE MEETS WITH
NURSE PRACTITIONERS

Kenneth P. LaValle

April 13, 2010

ISSUE:
Health Care

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/health-care


Senator Kenneth P. LaValle met with nurse practitioners to discuss concerns about the state requirement of
collaboration agreements with physicians.  Licensed nurse practitioners provide a valued medical service
and ensure access to primary health care for many families and individuals throughout the state.


